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To: Parents of Pupils in Year 6 SCHOOL

Dear Parents
Orienteering Festival — Wollaton Park

Year 6 have the opportunity to participate in an orienteering festival at Wollaton Park on Wednesday 12t
February. Orienteering is an important vehicle for delivering Outdoor Learning and Adventurous Activities (OAA)
within the English National PE Curriculum as well as providing the opportunity for cross-curricular links with Maths,
Geography and Citizenship Studies.

The session will be led by qualified and experienced instructors, who will initially help the children to understand
some of the map symbols and colours and explain how to ‘set’ the map to the surrounding landscape. The rest of
the morning will then be spent in completing a range of map-reading challenges within a safe and secure area of
the Park.

We will be travelling to Wollaton Park via public transport. Children will be provided with a school packed lunch
and should wear their full PE kit, including green tracksuit tops and green school coat. Sensible shoes
must be worn, as the ground is likely to be muddy! They will need to bring a small sports shoulder bag -
school swimming bag — and an additional drink and snack.

The cost of this trip is £7.00 and should be paid by cash, cheque or BACS. If paying by BACS, please title your
payment NAME/Orient. If you give permission for your child to attend, please complete the form below and return
it to school by Thursday 30t January.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Keyworth
Year 6 Teacher
<
Hollygirt
SCHOOL g
Wollaton Hall Orienteering Festival - Wednesday 12th February 2020
Child’'s Name: Form:

| agree to my child taking part in the Orienteering Festival at Wollaton Park and to their participation in the range of
activities provided. | acknowledge the need for obedience and responsible behaviour on their part. | understand
that there is some level of risk in every activity but that this visit will be managed to minimise the risks involved.

| believe my child to be medically fit to undertake this visit.
| enclose £7 cash / | will pay by BACS (Please circle as appropriate).

Please note that this trip is not refundable and by signing the consent form you are agreeing to the cost even if your child
does not take part in the visit.

Signed: Date:

Please return to Mrs Keyworth by Thursday 30t January



